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his year our pre-harp workshop 
took place in our working centre 
from the 14th to the 20th of July 

with 19 participants between 6 and 11 
years old. 

The participants could learn more 
about our Principles thanks to different 

talks about the three blessings, the fall, 
the Messiah and many other different 
topics adapted to their age. 

In addition, of course, they also 
enjoyed many sports, games and pool 
time, activities in which they could 
have a great time with their brothers 
and sisters, forging strong friendship 
relationships regardless of age or 
distance. 

It was possible to breathe a great 
atmosphere in which participants could 
learn while enjoying a unique 
experience that they will surely want to 
repeat.
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